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Date: October 14, 2022 
 

To: The Honorable Paul Utke, Chair, Senate H&HS Finance & Policy Committee 
  The Honorable Tina Liebling, Chair, House H&HS Finance Division 

The Honorable Melissa Wiklund, Ranking Minority Member, Senate H&HS Finance & Policy Committee 
The Honorable Joe Schomacker, Ranking Minority Member, House H&HS Finance Division 

 

FROM:   Barnett “Bud” Rosenfield, Ombudsman for Mental Health and Developmental Disabilities 

RE:  Interagency Agreements and Intra-Agency Transfers 

In accordance with Minnesota Laws of 2017, First Special Session, Chapter 4 Article 2 Section 16 (a) (1) and MS 
15.09395 I submit this report. 

• The Office of Ombudsman for Mental Health and Developmental Disabilities (OMHDD) has a Service 
Level Agreement (SLA) with MN.IT in the amount of $122,644.59 for FY22. The funds were transferred 
to MN.IT in exchange for technical services, supports and products.  A copy of the SLA is attached. 
Legal authority: M.S. 16E.016. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me or Deputy Ombudsman Lisa Harrison-Hadler at 651-757-1809 or 
lisa.harrison-hadler@state.mn.us with any questions. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
  Barnett “Bud” Rosenfield 
  Ombudsman 
  Office of Ombudsman for Mental Health and Developmental Disabilities  
  121 7th Place E, Suite 420 
  Metro Square Building          
                                                           St. Paul, MN 55101                                                                                     
  651-757-1806 (Direct) 
  Barnett.Rosenfield@state.mn.us   
 
  CC: Legislative Reference Library 
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  Attachment: Service Level Agreement 
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